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2021 Personal and Corporate Income Tax forms now available 
 
Personal Income Tax and Corporate Income Tax forms for the 2021 tax year are now 
available online. 
 
Taxpayers, tax professionals and others can access the new forms and instructions at 
tax.newmexico.gov by opening the Forms & Publications page and then the Income 
Taxes folder. 
 
Paper forms and instructions are not yet available. 
 
New Mexico Taxation and Revenue is awaiting word from the IRS on when it will begin 
accepting returns. Tax returns for the 2021 tax year are due on April 18 this year, as 
opposed to the usual April 15 deadline because of the Emancipation Day holiday in 
Washington D.C. 
 
Taxpayers are encouraged to file electronically, either through a commercial service or 
directly on the Department’s website through the Taxpayer Access Point (TAP). Filing 
electronically minimizes delays in processing and results in faster refunds.  
 
The Taxation and Revenue Department serves the State of New Mexico by providing fair 
and efficient tax and motor vehicle services. It administers more than 35 tax programs 
and distributes revenue to the State and to local and tribal governments throughout 
New Mexico.  
 
The Department strives to reduce taxpayer burden through clearer communication, 
statutes, regulations, forms, correspondence and instructions.  
 
Connect with us on tax.newmexico.gov, LinkedIn, YouTube and Twitter @NM_MVD 
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